
                 

                                                                                        

 

Dear Parents or Carers  

This harvest festival we will be holding a food bank in school on the morning of 

Tuesday 9 October, which will then be donated to the West End Food Bank. 

Every day people in the UK go without food because they have no money 

following redundancy or an unexpected bill on a low income. 

This charity makes sure the food is for families who are genuinely in need and 

use care professionals to identify people in crisis and issue them with food 

vouchers. 

The school council believe that it is important to always help those in need. We 

must remember that through a change of circumstances we may one day need 

help ourselves, and we would hope that there would be support available. 

We ask you to check your cupboards at home and we would be grateful if you 

could provide one of the following items below please ensuring food are in 

date.  Please bring any contributions into school on the morning of the  

9 October. 

• Breakfast cereal  • Soup  
• Pasta    • Rice 
• Pasta Sauce  • Tinned beans 
• Tinned meat   • Tinned vegetables 
• Tinned Fruit  • Tea or coffee 
• Sugar   • Biscuits 
• Snacks 
 

We at school council thank you for reading this and your continued support. 

The School Council 

(Huge thank you to Esme, Amelia and Tom for writing this letter) 
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